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ADVERTISEMENT

The City of Tupelo, Mississippi will receive written sealed bids for Bid 1456DS, Savannah Lane Pond Improvements, until 10 am on the 7th day of March, 2017, at City Hall, 71 East Troy Street, First Floor Purchasing Office, Attention: Missy Shelton.  Said bids will be opened and read aloud in the City Council Chambers on the Second Floor of City Hall.
Bids are related to the demolition of existing drainage appurtenances and construction of a new outlet structure for the Savannah Lane Pond.  Also included in the project is an additive alternate for muck excavation from the upstream end of the pond.  Contract time will be 45 calendar days from the date of the Notice to Proceed or 60 calendar days with the additive alternate 
Copies of the construction drawings and contract documents may be obtained at the following locations:  City of Tupelo Purchasing Office, First Floor City Hall, 71 East Troy Street, Tupelo, MS 38804, and the Office of the City Engineer, Third Floor City Hall, 71 East Troy Street, Tupelo, MS.
Award will be made to the lowest and best bidder and the City of Tupelo reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any informality. 
All applicable laws, ordinances and the rules and regulations of the City of Tupelo shall apply to the contract throughout.
The prospective bidder is responsible for inspecting the site and for reading and being familiar with the contract documents, especially the Instructions to Bidders.  Failure of the Bidder to comply with the foregoing shall in no way relieve the Bidder from any and all obligations in respect to the bid.
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